
Come and find out how 
we’ve made changes to 
our proposal for a new 
leisure and community 

centre in New Addington, 
based on your comments.  

You will have the opportunity to view our proposals, ask questions 
and make comments as well as leave formal written feedback.

NEW FACILITIES FOR 
NEW ADDINGTON

Submitted comments will be collated and processed by Nathaniel Lichfield & Partners Limited (Lichfields) and may 
be passed to London Borough of Croydon for consideration when determining the upcoming planning application. 
Any personal details you give will be held securely by Lichfields in accordance with the Data Protection Act.

Information Evening:
New Addington Community Centre, Central Parade, Croydon CR0 0JB

Monday 14th August 2017: 4:30pm – 7:30pm


